
Carl Shupe <cshupe001@gmail.com>

OWS - Green Hills Subdivision Zone Two GWPZ - 437 N Maple St Huntsville - Parcel
ID 21-091-0001 

Gary Hebert <basinbumb@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 28, 2021 at 10:38 AM
To: Greenhills Water <greenhillswd@gmail.com>, Leslie Stitt <lesliestitt@yahoo.com>, cshupe001@gmail.com
Cc: Steven Benjamin <utahfixbiz@gmail.com>, Michael & Jean Brill <brilloclan@msn.com>

Carl,
We've discussed briefly and don't see any roadblocks to the request.  Of course the county will need to sign off on the
design.  
Typical pump-up design approved by the county for connection to our system consists of a gravity feed from the
residence to a solids tank (1250 gal min) which then gravity feeds to a pump tank.
I'm not a civil engineer but obviously the entry into our system will require some form of air gap (likely insertion to the
higher portion of our East side tank) 

Next scheduled board meeting is 15 Feb 7PM.  

Zoom link:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82295487049?pwd=MXREZEFxZ2tKdnNYSlVKWmlBeUo5QT09 

Thanks, 
Gary  
801.814.8928
basinbumb@gmail.com

On Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 10:13 AM Greenhills Water <greenhillswd@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Carl Shupe <cshupe001@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 1:10 PM 
Subject: Fwd: OWS - Green Hills Subdivision Zone Two GWPZ - 437 N Maple St Huntsville - Parcel ID 21-091-0001 
To: Greenhills Water <greenhillswd@gmail.com> 
Cc: Julie Panushka <jpanslc@gmail.com> 
 
 
Gary,
 
I've been contacted by Julie Panushka, owner of 437 N Maple St.  This parcel may have been broken off during the early
subdivision approval process of Green Hills.  Julie believes she has rights to a culinary water connection that will be
provided by the Greenhills Water & Sewer District.  
 
The Weber Morgan Health Department has required Ms. Panushka to obtain a variance for septic or sewer prior to the
development of this lot.  The property is entirely impinged by a Greenhills District drinking water well GPZ Two.  I
proposed potentially that they tie into the Green Hills Sewer District.  They would need to install an individual Prelos
Processor unit, see attached, and a pressure line up to the Bus Stop Septic tank.  Is this something the District would
consider?  What would she need to do to get on the agenda for a board meeting to discuss this proposal?
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--  
Green Hills Water & Sewer District


